
PUBLIC NOTICE 
REVERSE AUCTION 

CHROMEBOOKS AND RELATED ITEMS 
 
An online reverse auction will be held for Chromebooks, and Cases. This online auction will take 
place ​Monday, June 8, 2020 @ 10:00 A.M.  
 
All interested bidders must contact Todd Sanderson via email at tsanderson@mcschools.us.  
 
The RFP document with detailed specifications for all line items and complete detailed 
instructions can be found at: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1q4csIo9s-gXoajwObkgDtj9lFY5y3g3p/view?usp=sharing 
 
Questions should be directed to Todd Sanderson, Technology Director at 
tsanderson@mcschools.us.  
 
The Marshall County School District has the right to accept or reject any or all bids. 
 
Publish by order of the Marshall County School District. 
 
Superintendent, Mr. Roy Lawson 
Technology Director, Mr. Todd Sanderson 
Marshall County School District 
Publish: May 27, 2020 and June 3,  2020 
 


